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Message From The Shop

Quality You Expect…Service You Deserve!

The sunshine and warm spring days have finally arrived. One of the many great things about 
living in Wisconsin is the change of seasons. Just as we start to get tired of one, it is about 
time for another to begin and we all certainly look forward to that. We can probably all agree 
that old man winter lasts longer than any of us care for.
    Let’s hope that our winter season with the salt and sand is behind us for another six 
months at least. Before it starts all over again, now is a great time to schedule your vehicle 
for a detailing. Salt and sand are the two elements that will break down the fibers of the 
interior carpet in your vehicle the fastest. An interior shampoo once per year to pull it all out 
will leave your carpet fibers soft and clean again. Ever get in a vehicle and there is a “rock” 
hard spot in the carpet or mat? That is a build up of salt and sand in the area that never got 
removed. The carpet fibers are beat down. Keep your vehicle interior fresh, clean and new 
feeling with an interior shampoo at least once per year. Give Wendy or Mark a call and they 
will be happy to schedule that for you.
    Spring also brings on graduations and the end of another school year. Seems like yester-
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day that we dropped Whitney off at St. Norbert College and drove home with very 
heavy hearts. But, four years flew by and she graduated on Mother’s Day. It was 
a great celebration and we couldn’t be more proud of her and her accomplish-
ments. She will be staying in Green Bay and is employed by Schneider National. 
She is exploring the idea of starting on her Master’s Degree in September and 
trying to find the right fit. Seth successfully finished his freshman year at UW 
Platteville. He enjoyed his semester there and looks forward to going back in 
September. For the first time in years, he will not be working for us at the shop/
carwash this summer. He has a full time internship at Wilbur Ellis and will also 
be assisting with summer school again. Mom will probably try and sneak him 
on the schedule for a couple of Saturday shifts!  And now the college visits start 
again at our house as Bethany closes out her junior year of high school. The year 
has flown by and she keeps us very busy running to all of her events. She likes 
being the “only child” in the house on a day to day basis, but will admit she looks 
forward to Whitney or Seth coming home for a visit too.
    We are excited for a few of our employees and their fine accomplishments this 
spring too. Be sure to read about Austen Juve, our newest Repair/Refinish Tech-
nician, Nick Hessian and Jason Murray, both graduates of Edgerton High School 
on Sunday, June 4.
 Enjoy the upcoming summer and drive safe!  Shane Oren, Owner
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Salute to Our 2017 Seniors!
 
Congratulations to all of the 2017 graduating seniors! A couple of them are graduating 
from Edgerton High School on Sunday, June 4 and they have been employed at Oren’s. 
Good luck, guys!

Seth Oren (L) presents 

the 2017 Oren’s Auto Body 

Scholarship to Travis Aderhold (R)

Jason Murray

Nick Hessian

Nicholas (Nick) Hessian is the son of Aaron Hessian and Kathy Hessian. Nick has 
one brother, Sam, who is a sophomore at Edgerton High School. He has a chocolate 
lab, Macy, and a bernese mountain dog, Finley. Nick, and his parents, were born 
and raised in Edgerton. We have known Nick and his parents for many years. After 
Seth left for college and we needed another carwash employee, Nick came to the 
rescue.  Nick was employed with a few other seasonal jobs before coming to Oren’s 
with the most recent at the Towne Country Club for two summers. His plans after 
graduation are to get a job in construction and eventually get training and education 
to become a heavy equipment operator. Good thing Nick is a hard worker and likes 
the outdoors! While in high school, he was involved in football, baseball and FFA. 
His advice to all underclassmen would be to “enjoy every second of high school 
while you get to be there spending time with your friends and don’t waste any op-
portunities.” If Nick could layout his picture perfect day, he would be hunting in the 
morning, spending time with his friends and family during the day and head out fish-
ing in the evening. Somewhere in that mix he would probably be eating pizza and 
steak as those are his favorite meals to indulge in. 
 
Wishing you all the best, Nick!
 

Jason Murray started washing cars his sophomore year. When we were looking for 
help at the carwash, Seth said Jason was looking for a job and was a good kid. Ja-
son is the son of Jason and Angie Murray. He also has a younger sister, Lexis, who 
is finishing up her junior year at EHS. The family has two dogs, Bentley and Bella. 
Jason was born in Madison, WI and relocated to Edgerton in 2005 when his parents 
wanted a change of scenery. After graduation, Jason will continue his journey to 
becoming a licensed electrician. He will start full time work for VanBrocklin Electric, 
Janesville, where he has been working in addition to working in the carwash. In 
August, he will start his first of a five year apprenticeship at Blackhawk Technical 
College. Jason is a laid back kind of guy. That became more obvious when he said 
his picture perfect day would be eating his favorite meal always and forever, home-
made spaghetti, and hanging out with his friend, Maddy. He enjoyed his time at EHS 
where he participated in Elm Tech, the team that creates the school newscast. He 
also played golf his freshman year and basketball for a couple of years too. His best 
advice to kids still in high school is, “always keep in mind where you want your fu-
ture as a student to end up.” His job at Oren’s taught him how great it is to be a part 
of the community. He met a lot of nice people working in the carwash and appreci-
ated the encouragement to always do his best and provide a quality job done. We 
know Jason will continue to work hard and do his best. 
 
Best wishes for continued success, Jason! 
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Travis Aderhold -  
2017 Scholarship Recipient
We are extremely excited to be able to award our fourth annual Oren’s Auto 
Body scholarship to Travis Aderhold. Travis will be graduating from Edgerton 
High School on Sunday, June 4. He is the son of Rob & Carrie Aderhold and 
has one younger brother, Brandon. Travis has shadowed his Dad work on 
vehicles all of his life and always is asking questions on how to fix some-
thing. He said, “I am intrigued by the mechanical aspects.”  Travis’ father 
drives a fuel truck for a living and notices that when something breaks 
down there is a shortage of technicians available to get it fixed. Travis 
hopes to help assist with the demand and fulfill his desire to work on the 
mechanics of vehicles. During his time at Edgerton High School, Travis 
has taken many, many shop classes and was a member of the boys 
golf team for four years. We were very impressed to learn that Travis 

has already learned to “give back” to his community by volunteering with the  
Edgerton Lions Club and Boy Scouts of America. Way to go, Travis!

 
Travis is enrolled to start the Diesel & Heavy Equipment Technician program at Blackhawk Technical College.  
This program prepares students to service and repair diesel trucks and diesel-powered agricultural and indus-
trial equipment. Travis will improve on skills needed to interpret technical manuals and develop a broad base of 
skills to build on to enter into the large and expanding field of diesel and heavy equipment service and repair. 
Sounds like this program is exactly what Travis is looking for. Good luck. 

Seth Oren (L) presents 

the 2017 Oren’s Auto Body 

Scholarship to Travis Aderhold (R)

Austen Juve
Repair/Refinish  
Technician

Austen graduated from Stoughton High School in 2015 and knew immediately that 
he wanted to attend the two year Auto Collision Repair/Refinish program at Madi-
son College.  Austen lives in Stoughton and is the son of  Daren and Crysta Juve. 
He has a younger sister, Alexis, at home and is finishing her sophomore year at 
Stoughton High School.
 
We are extremely excited to have Austen on our shop floor! Austen has been work-
ing with us as an intern while attending Madison College.  He proudly graduated 
from the two year program on Friday, May 12 and started full time work at Oren’s on 
Monday.  Austen is an extremely hard worker. While attending school full time, he 
would come to work on Monday and Friday afternoons and work with Shane every 
Saturday to learn as much as he possibly could. He has a passion for vehicles and 
making them look good. The very first requirements for a successful technician.
 
During his time at Madison College, Austen participated in the 43rd and 44th Annual 
Skills USA Wisconsin competitions. These competitions included approximately 40 
college students from around Wisconsin that came together to perform estimating 
and refinishing skills and were judged on their performance. Austen placed 3rd in 
2016 and came in 2nd place in 2017!  Austen also completed his ASE Certification 
Collision Painting/Refinishing, Non-Structural Analysis/Damage Repair, Structural 
Analysis/Damage Repair and Mechanical and Electrical Components.  We are proud 
to have Austen at Oren’s and look forward to him growing in the industry even more.

Meet Austen Juve - Repair/Refinish Technician
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Get Your Vehicle
Ready for Summer Vacation 

Save $40.00
When you schedule an  

EXCEPTIONAL
DETAIL PACKAGE

Expires 06/30/2017

Surprise

Spring A Gift 
Card On Friend 

Oren’s gift cards can be 
purchased for car wash 

or detail services. 
Any denomination can be 

put on the card. Perfect for 
Mothers Day, Fathers Day, 

Birthday or graduation gifts.

Expires Never


